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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   SB 1563 - A 
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2018 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 
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Prepared by:  Krista Dauenhauer  
Reviewed by:  Doug Wilson 
Date:  2/12/2018 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Removes requirement that students who are not citizens or lawful permanent residents apply for official federal 
identification document to be eligible for exemption from paying nonresident tuition at public universities. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Community Colleges defined in ORS 341.005, Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC), Oregon Health 
Sciences University (OHSU), Public Universities listed in ORS 352.002 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


